
Sent: 06 August 2011 13:28 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: Alternative Site RN312# Penny Bridge 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
I have already made objections to the originally proposed site for 
development below St Mary’s Church,  
Penny Bridge. 
 
One of the new sites i.e. RN312#, which is the other side of the church, 
is surely partly on the site of the  
present churchyard and must therefore be totally unacceptable on all 
counts. Your map shows it  
bordering on the approach path to the church. 
 
Any site that side of the church must be beyond the graveyard and 
sufficiently far away, in any event, so  
that church services are not affected by peripheral noise from house and 
gardens. 
 
Please accept this as opposition to the above mentioned alternative site 
to the extent of the points I  
have made in this email. 
 
Regards  
 
Michael C Fletcher  
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